
UAARC Club Minutes 1-10-22

 W5BWC opens meeting
 Welcomes new members, Bill Farnum KI5TCK, Don Gamble

KG5CMS. We are glad to have you!
 Next, Visitors, Chris Burris KI5OMH 
 John W5BWC calls for standing roll call 19 Members 

present
 Chris, KI5OMH, shares about setting up to support county 

during weather storm spotting.  Thanks, Chris, for coming 
and sharing 

 We will have ballets at the next meeting for the coming 
year election at the 
Feb 14 meeting. George Klutts and Matt McIntosh are 
running for Vice President in the 2022 club elections

 We are in need of door prizes; the kitty is on back table 
Please make note of donations for door prizes

 John hands to Debbie for treasurer report
 KI5BHT, Debbie came up with an annual UAARC Club 

budget which includes $62 PO Box, $76.90 Website 
Domain and hosting site, $30.38 Club equipment 
insurance, $ 100 Club donation to URECC, $200 ARRL 
Liability insurance, $33 mailing supplies, $30 Misc. Club 
Items. Equaling $532.28 as an annual budget

 We have club shirts for sale for $19 and club patches $3 
see Debbie if interested



 Debbie presents a framed pic of UAARC Club Members to 
John and Jo Ann for hosting the clubs first field day. Thank 
you to John and Jo Ann! It was a successful first field day 
for sure!

 The Upshur ARES Net meets every Thursday at 8 PM on 
the 146.900 repeater. You do not have to be a member to 
join us!

 The ARES net badges will be coming soon
 Bill, W5WAM is working on setting up a VE Program for the

club. He will share more next month with us
 John, W5BWC hands over to William, KG5SVM and Jeff, 

KI5OVZ for the program on POTA.
 We are hoping to have a club event in the future when it 

gets warmer, stay tuned! Ask William and Jeff if interested 
in participating in a POTA activation!

 Jerry Ritchie wins door prize!
 John closes meeting 
 Thank you Tony for bringing refreshments!


